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                                                             Legislation 

 

• “Parenting Orders”- The concept of parenting replaces the concept of custody. 
• Are you aware of the changes to the Divorce Act? 
• Which act applies to you - FOIPPA, PIPA, HIA? 
• What are the minor changes to Education Act (previously the School Act)? 
• What is New Partnership Trade Agreement? 
• When to report to Alberta Child and Family Services? 

The above questions are related to the legislations/statutes that affect 
psychologists, so one must become familiar and be aware of them. The College of 
Alberta Psychologists has all the regulatory documents on their website.  
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Disclaimer 

The information provided in this document is intended to provide general guidance to 
members in identifying and addressing issues, increasing self-efficacy and improve practice 
in the field of psychology. This document is not exhaustive and may not contain all 
legislation or information required to make an ethically informed decision. Members are 
advised that this document provided by the PAA Professional Guidance Program (PGP) is 
not legal or clinical advice. For any legal advice, consult your liability insurance or a lawyer 
who specializes in psychological / health service practice.  For financial or accounting 
advice, consult your accountant or auditor or a management accountant who specializes in 
Alberta health service provision. 

https://www.cap.ab.ca/Portals/0/adam/Content/0OdpjWIvBEGV5r0745A_vA/Text/Jurisprudence-2021.pdf
https://www.cap.ab.ca/resources-regulatory-information
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